
Join Us as a Volunteer! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming school event, Spring Carnival, taking place on May 

15, 2024. To make this event a success, we are in need of enthusiastic volunteers! 

Volunteer Opportunities: 

• Setup and Decoration 

• Game Stations 

• Food Service 

• Clean-Up Crew 

If you would like to volunteer, please sign up by April 30, 2024, using the link below: 

Volunteer Sign-Up Form 

Your support will make this event memorable for our students and the entire community! 

Thank you for your involvement! 

Sincerely, 

The School Events Committee 

http://schoolwebsite.com/volunteersignup

